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Comments: | oppose this proposal. More accommodations are not needed in this area. The Swan valley is one
of the few relatively undeveloped areas left in MT. We need to preserve these areas for generations to come to
experience MT and the area as it has been for centuries. We do not need more hotels, restaurants, and facilities
like this.

Please consider keeping this area safe from future development.



